
 

 

GOVERNMENT OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA 

Advisory Neighborhood Commission 2E 
 

Representing the communities of Burleith, Georgetown and Hillandale 

3265 S Street, NW • Washington, DC 20007 
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Ed Solomon, District 1       Joe Gibbons, District 2       Rick Murphy, District 3 

Mara Goldman, District 4       Lisa Palmer, District 5       Jim Wilcox, District 6 

Monica Roaché, District 7       Zac Schroepfer, District 8 

 

May 4, 2017 

 

Ms. Betty Hester 

Permits Manager 

Department of Parks and Recreation 

1250 U Street NW, Second Floor 

Washington, DC 20009 

Betty.Hester@dc.gov  

 

RE: ANC 2E Support for the Georgetown Citizens Association’s Concerts in the 

Park Series at Volta Park and Rose Park in 2017 

 

Dear Ms. Hester, 

 

On May 1, 2017 ANC 2E held its regularly scheduled public meeting, which was properly 

noticed and attended by seven commissioners, constituting a quorum. At this meeting the 

Commission adopted the following resolution by a vote of (7-0-0) with regard to the above-

referenced matter: 

 

ANC 2E supports the park permit application to allow the Citizens Association of 

Georgetown to hold its Concerts in the Park series at Volta Park on Sunday, May 21st, 

2017 and Sunday, June 18th, 2017 and at Rose Park on Sunday, July 9th, 2017. This 

annual concert series is very popular and is welcomed by the community. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Joe Gibbons 

Chair, ANC 2E 
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